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    NRIC Meeting Cancelled 
 
 
The second meeting of the Network Reliability and Interoperability Council, scheduled for June 
14, 2002, has been cancelled. The next meeting of the Network Reliability and Interoperability 
Council will be held in the Commission meeting room, 445 12th Street, S.W., Washington, D.C. 
on Friday, September 13, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 
For further information, contact Jeff Goldthorp at 418-1096 or TTY 202-418-2989. 
 


